
Uniform Green Machine! 

As global conditions make uniform increasingly hard to get hold of, as well as increased 
environmental sustainability and financial concerns, the Executive Committee has decided 
to introduce a Uniform Green Machine to help alleviate these issues and enable more 
young people to have uniform when they actually need it! This will hopefully reduce waste 
and waiting times. 

We are now gratefully welcoming cleaned uniforms which are no longer needed – either 
due to moving Section, growing out of it, or having moved on from the Group. These should 
be donated to a leader at a Section meeting and will be held centrally at the hut. This does 
not need to just include Beaver/Cub jumpers or Scout shirts (many understandably wish to 
keep these with all their badges on!) but we would also greatly welcome Beaver/Cub t-
shirts, unnamed Scout t-shirts, Scout trousers or Scout belts as these are often very difficult 
to obtain / afford. We will not be accepting donations of neckers/woggles. 

Should you wish to utilise uniform from our stocks, you can ask your Section Leader or 
Group Scout Leader (Jack), who will be very happy to assist and let you try on any uniform 
we hold. If you wish to use this resource confidentially, whether for hardship reasons or 
otherwise, you are very welcome to do this through the channels detailed in the Group 
Hardship Policy. We will be able to discreetly advise on sizes in stock and arrange pick up / 
delivery of any items required. 


